
I would urge the Government to appoint an independent research team of Clinical

Psychologists specializing in family and children’s matters to look into the effects of the

legislation. Any submissions will be incredibly biased depending on which barrow is

being pushed. Family Law is not the place to make decisions based on the anecdotal and

fantastical submissions of unbalanced individuals and organisations. The matter requires
serious and scientific unbiased research. We are talking about the lives of tens of
thousands of children. DO NOT use this matter to win votes or appease the lunatic
fringes.


